
Free bereavement camp open to
ages 7-14
Barton  Health  in  August  will  host  Camp  Sunrise,  a  free
bereavement camp for ages 7 to 14 who have experienced the
death of a loved one.

The grief camp offers education and support through fun-filled
activities  and  programs  on  the  shore  of  Lake  Tahoe.  Camp
Sunrise takes place Aug. 16-17 at Galilee Camp and Retreat
Center in Glenbrook. Registration is open through July 31.
Camp Sunrise is offered to children in the Lake Tahoe and
Carson region; applications are available online. 

Children receive grief education and support including memory
exercises, physical activity, honoring ceremonies, and talking
circles. All activities including lodging and meals are free
for campers. 

For questions and more information, call Barton Hospice at
530.543.5581.
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